
Shoes For Belize 
The Mission trip to Belize that many support with donations of both money 

and gently used shoes is an annual event that helps the school-age children of 
Belize attend school. 
 

Regulations in Belize are that school children must have shoes and adequate 
clothing to be on school grounds and in the buildings. 
 

With poverty high and conditions being very poor in many of the Belize towns 

and villages, obtaining a decent pair of shoes is very difficult. 
 

YouCan missions has been providing shoes and school supplies for Belize 

children for more than 10 years. 
 

If you would like to support this mission, please send a check made out to: 

First Congregational United Church of Christ 
110 E. Hancock Street 

New London WI 54961 

and mark it "Shoes for Belize" 

 

At an auction on February 27, we will use your donation to purchase new 
boys’ and girls’ athletic shoes of all sizes at a cost of only $10.00 a pair.  This is 

a great way to use your donation to do the work God has called all of us to do. 
 

We can never thank you enough for helping the mission reach this year's goal 

of sending 3,000 pair of shoes to Belize in April. 
 

Blessings to you and your family, 

Jim & Debi Williams, Shoes for Belize leaders 


